
 

 

TONIGHT, Zoom meeting 6:00pm   
Rotary Club of Lilydale President Madalyn Parlet 

 
 

Future Programs:  
 
 

13 Oct; Back at the Dunn Lewis Centre 
DG Michael Moore’s Club Visit, via 
Zoom, will join us at 8:00pm. 
6:15 for 6:30pm meeting, DG to join 
6:30pm. 
 

20 Oct; HAT DAY, Crazy Hat Night, on Zoom. 
Fancy Hat Night.  
Prizes for the craziest hat and other 
categories to be announced.  
Cost $5 per member. Money raised to go to Australian Rotary Health. 
 
 
 
 

29 September 2020 Meeting: 
 

Meeting opened by President Leonie Corrin-Smith welcoming 22 members including PP Dick 
Crouch, looking awesomely well, great seeing you PP Dick. 

President Leonie began the meeting by informing members of the recommencement of Face to Face 
meeting starting 13th October 2020, this will only happen if everything keeps going the way it is at 
the moment.    
The meetings will go for no longer that 2 hours and you can either meet face to face or over zoom for 
members not wishing to attend.   
Our club received a congrats from NSW Health for our handling of the COVID-19 pandemic.  There will be 
temperature checking on the way in. 
On other positive outcome for the club the money spinner is moving from Rowen’s Arcade to Woolworth 
complex, thank you to Tony Fondacaro and Simon Brown for giving up your time to move the money 
spinner.  Thank you to Guy Porter and the team at CompuPort for managing the money spinner at 
Rowen’s arcade. 

Treasurer PP Keith Bennett still refunding Princesses of the Ball and still working on balance sheets. 

Secretary PP Dale Wilford various emails including one on First Aid Mental Health training the 
training is free and it’s on 22th – 23rd October at Mollymook Golf Club.  Contact Golf Club if you are 
interested only 20 places available. 

Youth report – Director Avril Pryor in other positive note that Jamiee Soo NSYF candidate was 
successful in gaining a position in the NSYF camp January 2021 Congratulations Jamiee have a amazing 
adventure under COVID 19 conditions.   
Directors Avril and Grant were able to Zoom into the Canberra Rotary club meeting last Tuesday 
22/9/2020 to listen to Dr Marianne Hansan and Tim Weeks – Avril is looking into getting Tim Weeks as 
a guest speaker at one of our meetings.  Dr Marianne is the Foundation Director of Rotary Peace Centre, 
working at University of Queensland, having attended Oxford University obtaining a Master’s and 
Doctoral.  Dr Marianne is working closely with the Peace centre and the Rotary Peace fellows and is 
encouraging Rotarians to get behind the Peace project. 

Community Service Director Yvonne Young informed members that a roster for names for the 
upcoming working bee for the Sunday 18th October 2020 will be sent out shortly.   
Looking positive for donation of paint for painting Mullala from Bunnings. 
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 October is Rotary’s Economic and Community Development Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
13 Oct Tues Back at the DL Centre and 

DG Club Visit, via Zoom  
18 Oct Sun Working Bee Rotary Park 8am 

20 Oct HAT  Day 
2 Nov Mon Calcutta at the Golf Club 

14-15 Nov Sat-
Sun Mullala Working Bee, TBC 

19-21 Mar 
2021  District Conference, Bathurst 

Convention Centre 

Birthdays: 11 Oct; Denise Fors.    
Anniversaries: 6 Oct; Kim and Rob Powell, 8 Oct; Clare and Doug Nyholm. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Calcutta Raffle PP Rob Powell is encouraging members to get behind the Calcutta this year. 
Members can pick tickets up from IGA Milton, Saunders Mensland and Mollymook Golf 
Club, members are able to get a book to sell from these venues.  Calcutta night is Monday 2nd 
November 2020.  If you wish to assist in the selling of tickets at Rowen’s Arcade or IGA Milton please 
contact Rob Powell. 

 
Lucky Door prize winner was Guy Porter. Congratulation Guy. 

Quote for the day: 
Good, Better, Best, never let it rest, till your good is better and your better is best – David Rees 

End of report prepared by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 

COVID SAFE face to face meetings, some guidelines. 
COVID will remain with us for quite a while and we need to get use to the new COVID SAFE 
normal, particularly indoors, even with no locally acquired infections. 

Hand hygiene,  Physical distancing at all times 
Till we are all vaccinated and or a treatment is found. 

Hand sanitize on entry and exiting the Dunn Lewis Centre. 
Temperature will be taken on arrival. 
Please pay online $25 or via Tap and Go when you arrive. 
Have the right money, to avoid change handling. 
The weekly attendance lists will be kept for contact tracing, as per NSW government regulations. 
Please don’t get to the Centre before 6:15pm. 
Once you have checked in, have a seat and remain seated unless you need to go to the toilet, 
get a cup of coffee-tea or to get to the lectern. 
No mingling, no touching, no hugging, no kissing nor singing of the National Anthem. 
We all need to be COVID Marshals and do the right thing, use common sense and apply the FOUR 
WAY TEST. 
No room for complacency, the Club and every member have a duty of care to each other. 
We have, thanks to President Leonie, an approval reference number by the NSW Health to 
conduct our meetings in a COVID SAFE way at the Dunn Lewis Centre. 
If you prefer to stay at home, you can join the meeting via Zoom. 


